
INGLEBY MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
RECEPTION’S HALF TERMLY NEWSLETTER - SPRING TERM 2 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Welcome to our new half term.  

 

Our main topic for activities this term will be based around the theme of 

‘Animals Everywhere’.  We hope this will provide a wide variety of activities which 

will be exciting for the children.  

 

We will continue to work on letters, sounds, action words, spelling patterns and 

all the related reading and writing activities.  This term the sounds we will be 

focussing on are: ‘ch’, ‘sh’, ‘th’, ‘ee’, ‘oo’, ‘or’, ‘ai’, ‘oa’, ‘ur’, ‘ar’, ‘ow’, ‘oi’, ‘er’, ‘ng’, ‘ear’, 

‘ure’ and ‘air’. The children will also be encouraged in all areas of their 

mathematical learning including number, addition and subtraction, shape, and 

many more! There will be weekly themes which will help to lead all the learning 

across all the areas of the curriculum.  

 

These will also form the basis of our Show & Tell items for each Monday as set 

out below… 

Monday 4th March: Farm Animals 

Monday 11th March: Pet and Vets 

Monday 18th March: Nocturnal animals 

Monday 25th March: Where in the world do animal live? (Animals from different 

habitats) 

Monday 1st April: Easter and Spring – no Show and Tell this week as your child 

will need an Easter Bonnet for the assembly. 

 

 

 

We do hope the weather will continue to be nice as we head towards Spring. As 

Outdoor Learning is an essential part of Early Years, please could you ensure 

that your child brings a coat each day and that he/she has the correct outdoor 

PE kit ready for Thursday of each week. (Please name every item!)  

 

An important date for you all - Thursday 4th April. This will be the day for our 

Reception assembly. It will be at 2pm and for parents. More details to follow 

soon. 

 

If you have any queries please see a member of staff. 

Many thanks, 

Reception Staff  
 



 


